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COMMEMORATIVE CENTENNIAL BOOK 
PROPOSED ._ 

The Community Church Library Committee has 

discussed a proposal for publishing a book on all of 

the Centennial projects that were completed in the 

community in 1967 by all of the organizations and 

private individuals. 
The Committee feels strongly that these projects 

should not slip into past history unnoticed, but 

should be preserved for future generations in this 

community . 

They are quite aware that the task of gathering 

up complete information on each project that was 

undertaken, is a considerable one. 

This will involve many persons and it is hoped 

that each organization will lend wholehearted 

support and will participate. 

Organizations and individuals who completed 

Centennial projects are asked to contact any one of 

the following persons: Harry Coe, phone 3743 

Helen Farrell, phone 3704, Marlene Scott, phone 

3655, Charlotte Slomke, phone 3849. 
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WARDROPE POSSIBLE THUNDER BAY CANDIDATE 

With a federal election called for June local 

associations of both the Liberals and Conservatives 

have scheduled meetings and are making plans to 

Hold nominations for candidates to represent their 

respective parties. Interest is high throughout the 

country and it should be even higher in the Thunder 

Bay Riding which will have representation for the 

first time under the new re-distribution, which 

excludes the Lakehead cities. 

The New Democratic Party have already named 

their candidate Rev. Douglas Sly of Nipigon. 

There has been a rumor that veteran Parliament- 

arian George Wardrope could be persuaded to 

accept a nomination for the Conservatives, but no 

rumors have reached us on possible Liberal nominees 

Regardless of politics we urge all voters to take 

an active interest in the election. 
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Isabel and John Delaron de visited in Paris, Ont. 

with John's broter Robert Delaronde and his wife. 

They also visited friends in Brantford. 
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interview any parents who would like to discuss 
-these programs in detail. 
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FOUR YEAR SCIENCE, TECHNOLOGY AND 

TRADES PROGRAM 

‘ 
The Terrace Bay High School will be introducing 

grades 9 and 10 of this program during the fall of 

1968 when shops for education in the Automotive 

and Applied Electronics-electricty Technology 

will be constructed. 

During the first two years (grades 9 and 10) of this 

course approximately 20% of school time will be 

spent in the two shops but during grades Il and 12 

approximately 40% of the time will be spent in the 

major shop. Academic subjects studied will include 

English, History, Geography, Physical Education, 

Mathematics and Science. A more practical 

approach to these subjects is used in the Four Year 

program, for instance the Mathematics is less 

theoretical and shop application of Mathematics is 

emphasized. 
French will not be offered in this program as these 

students do not go directly into grade 13 and 

University but graduates of the Four Year Program 

are eligible to attend Colleges of Applied Arts and 

Technology for further formal education. 

Admission requirements vary at different 

institutions and for different courses. 

Graduates in Auto Mechanics are given credit 

for two of the five apprentice training periods 

necessary to become a journeyman. By the end of 

grade 12 students will have diagnosed and serviced 

common mechanical and electrical troubles in 

automobiles and will have had a thorough training 

in personal and industrial safety practices. 

The Electrical-electronics course is a combina- 

tion of theoretical and laboratory work. Students 

taking this course should have good marks in Math 

and Science. By the end of grade 12 students will 

have studied and experimented with radio trans~ 

mitters, Television, F.M-, Industrial electronics 

and controls, motor and generator sets, common 

test equipment and various types of circuits and 

electrical devices. In grades 9 and 10 there will 

be work on actual home wiring. 

Since Schreiber and Terrace Bay have a Working 

Agreement which provides for the tuition and trans- 

portation of students by the Boards the Four Year 

Science, Technology and Trades and Occupation 

Courses are available to students in both communi- 

ties. More detailed information and application 

forms are in all area schools. W. Rowsome, Princi- 

pal of Terrace Bay High School will be pleased to 
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